
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues in the RWE collective bargaining area, 
 

With the conclusion of the wage negotiations, your unions have achieved a great suc-
cess! In addition to the important and necessary wage increase, it has finally been pos-
sible to agree on a special benefit for union members. 
 
Union members are the bearers of wage policy and enable collective agreements 
through their membership. Therefore, a special benefit is more than justified. 
 

The technical implementation of this collectively agreed wage agreement for the first 

time, the formulation of the contract text, and the formal signature process are currently 
in full swing, but we still need some time for the necessary consultations. 
 
Therefore, we have agreed with the company to pay the special payment for the first 

time in May, retroactively from March 1st. 

 
We ask for your understanding and a little more patience. We plan to provide further 
information with the technical details oft he processing around mid-April 2024. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
ver.di 

 
P.S.: By the way, feel free to discuss the collective agreement already. Perhaps there are 

colleagues in your environment who need a good impulse. 
 

 

 
 

 

TARIFINFO FÜR DIE BESCHÄFTIGTEN im 
RWE-Konzern 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vereinte Dienstleistungsgewerkschaft, Ver- und Entsorgung 
Dagmar Paasch, ver.di Landesbezirk NRW, 
Karlstraße 123 – 127, 40210 Düsseldorf 

Jetzt  

Mitglied 

werden! 

MITREDEN – MITMACHEN – MITGLIED werden  

GEMEINSAM GESTALTEN WIR DIE ZUKUNFT! 

GUTE TARIFVERTRÄGE ERREICHEN WIR NUR 

GEMEINSAM! 


